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U.S. House of Representatives   
Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Representatives: 
  
The National Association of Manufacturers (NAM), the largest manufacturing 

association in the United States, representing manufacturers in every industrial sector 
and in all 50 states, urges you to support S. Con. Res. 3, the Obamacare Repeal 
Resolution. 

 
The Budget Resolution takes the first step towards repealing the mandates and 

taxes resulting from the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act that are driving up the 
costs of healthcare for manufacturers. Manufacturers believe that repeal of the 40 
percent excise tax on high cost plans, the Health Insurance Tax, the Medical Device Tax, 
and other fees and taxes associated with the Affordable Care Act will help employers 
contain rising health care costs.  

 
Manufacturers historically have led the business community in providing health 

benefits to their employees and are committed to continuing this tradition in the future. At 
the same time, providing health coverage in an environment where costs are consistently 
rising represents a major challenge for the industry.  

 
The NAM’s Key Vote Advisory Committee has indicated that votes on S. Con. 

Res. 3, including procedural motions, may be considered for designation as Key 
Manufacturing Votes in the 115th Congress.  

 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 

Sincerely,  

 
Aric Newhouse 

 


